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LICENSING LETTER 

 

The Instituto Brasileiro de Coaching has fulfilled all necessary requirements to become a 

licensed partner of GCC - Global Coaching Community, obtaining the seal of quality standards 

and excellence to deliver programs, trainings and courses in coaching. 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Bernd Isert 

President of Global Coaching Community 
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